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University of California Cooperative Extension 
Needs Your Valuable Input 

Nick Clark, Agronomy & Nutrient Mgmt. Farm Advisor 

 

UCCE is conducting a needs assessment for field crop production. We have developed 
an online questionnaire to generate a statewide understanding of goals and common 
challenges faced by growers, consultants, and allied industry of field crops in California. 
Your responses are incredibly important in helping UCCE identify how we can better 
serve your needs and interests. 
  
The questionnaire will be administered online via Qualtrics and should take 15-20 
minutes to complete. The first 100 respondents to complete it will receive a $10 gift 
card. Please look out for an email from "UC Cooperative Extension Field Crops" 
(fieldcrops@ucdavis.edu) with a link to the questionnaire. Your participation is 
much appreciated!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
It is the policy of the University of California (UC) and the UC Division of Agriculture & Natural Resources not to engage in discrimination against or harassment of any person in any of its programs or activities on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, religion, sex, gender, gender expression, gender identity, pregnancy (which includes pregnancy, childbirth, and medical conditions related to pregnancy or childbirth), physical or mental disability, medical condition (cancer-
related or genetic characteristics), genetic information (including family medical history), ancestry, marital status, age, sexual orientation, citizenship, or service in the uniformed services (as defined by the Uniformed Services Employment 
and Reemployment Rights Act of 1994 [USERRA]), as well as state military and naval service. This policy is intended to be consistent with the provisions of applicable state and federal laws and University policies.  University policy also 
prohibits retaliation against any employee or person in any of its programs or activities for bringing a complaint of discrimination or harassment pursuant to this policy. This policy also prohibits retaliation against a person who assists 
someone with a complaint of discrimination or harassment, or participates in any manner in an investigation or resolution of a complaint of discrimination or harassment. Retaliation includes threats, intimidation, reprisals, and/or adverse 
actions related to employment or to any of its programs or activities.  In addition, it is the policy of the University and ANR to undertake affirmative action, consistent with its obligations as a Federal contractor, for minorities and women, 
for persons with disabilities, and for covered veterans. The University commits itself to apply every good faith effort to achieve prompt and full utilization of minorities and women in all segments of its workforce where deficiencies exist. 
These efforts conform to all current legal and regulatory requirements, and are consistent with University standards of quality and excellence.  In conformance with Federal regulations, written affirmative action plans shall be prepared 
and maintained by each campus of the University, including the Division of Agriculture and Natural Resources. Such plans shall be reviewed and approved by the Office of the President and the Office of the General Counsel before they 
are officially promulgated.  Inquiries regarding the University’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to Linda Marie Manton, Affirmative Action Contact, University of California, Agriculture and Natural Resources, 2801 Second 
Street, Davis, CA 95618, (530) 750-1318. 
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